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October’s Guiding Principle is…”Courage” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I’d like to remind all of our families that next Friday, November 3, 2017, is the date slated for our 

District’s Mandatory “Emergency Disaster Preparedness Drill.” 

This drill is designed so that our district can practice our procedure for transporting students home 

in the event that inclement weather or a similar disaster affects our schools.  All students will be 

transported home 15 minutes early (2:55 p.m.) on Friday, November 3, 2017. 

Once we have ensured that all students have left school safety, all adults will leave and the school 

will be closed.  On that day, students will be dismissed to the location you have indicated on the 

student verification form in case of an emergency closing.  This address may be different from any 

other alternate arrangements you might presently have in place for your child, like a baby-sitter.  

Therefore, please be sure that you have made the necessary provisions for your child’s dismissal 

that day.  

In the event that you need to contact the schools after the dismissal time, please call 518-207-

2580.  You will reach the Transportation Department that will be acting as the emergency com-

mand post that would be activated if a real disaster occurred. 

It is very important that any changes to Emergency Drop Off Locations be made with the school 

office before the day of the drill.  We cannot make changes on November 3rd as the Transporta-

tion is routing over 4,000 students to Emergency Locations that day.  Please avoid picking your 

child up from school on the drill day.  Every child should know how to get to their Emergency Lo-

cation on a bus.  Thanks for your cooperation and support of efforts to keep our children as safe 

as possible. 

Best regards, 

 

           

Ana Yeomans 

       

Genet Elementary School 

29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY  12061 

(518) 207-2680       www.egcsd.org 

10/27/17 

Halloween Parade 
October 31st, 2:00 PM 

Parents may go directly to the rear of building 
upon arrival.  See you there! 

 

 

Explore and Grow 
Session #4 

Wednesday, November 1 

Emergency Go-Home Drill 

Friday, November 3 

Dismissal 15 minutes earlier than 

usual for all students to their  

emergency locations. 

 
Morning Program 

Friday, November 3 
9:00 AM, Auditorium 


